
It was brought to our attention yester-
day that a gentleman named Isaiah from 
“TriGuard Pest Control LLC” stopped by 
Financial Services requesting our banking 
information regarding payment for services 
provided to tribal members.
“Isaiah”  was going from house to house, had 

tribal member email addresses and phone 
numbers, and was soliciting services on the 
reservation. 
Financial Services provided NO informa-

tion, we they reached out to the Housing 
Department and they were NOT aware and 

DID NOT request these services from this 
individual or company. 
This person was apparently focused on the 

vulnerable members of the Nisqually Com-
munity.
  The individual was given NO information 
and told none would be coming. He left and 
we will work with Security to have his photo 
pulled and provide it when available, to keep 
our community safe (including Redwind  
Casino and MCEC).                     
                           - Nisqually Financial Services

If you see this individual around the community 
again, please contact Nisqually Law Enforcement 
at (360) 704-2740. 


